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N O T I F I C A T I O N 

 
 

Subject: 30 year anniversary of the Inter-American Institute for Global Change Research 
 
 

Dear Madam, Sir, 
 
On 13 May 2022, the Inter-American Institute for Global Change Research (IAI) will mark its 30-
year anniversary since the signature of the Agreement establishing the IAI in Montevideo, Uruguay 
on 13 May, 1992, in four equally authentic original texts in the English, French, Portuguese and 
Spanish languages1. 
 
To celebrate its 30th anniversary, the IAI Directorate is planning a series of commemorative 
products, events and video highlighting past, current and planned scientific and capacity building 
activities and projects implemented in support of the principles of scientific excellence, international 
cooperation, and the full and open exchange of scientific information, relevant to global change in 
the Americas. 
 
Accordingly, Parties are invited to inform the IAI Directorate if they would be willing to contribute a 
brief video or written statement on the IAI highlighting its scientific and capacity building 
achievements. 
 
Please contact Ms. Soledad Noya at soledad@dir.iai.int for information on the format, length and 
content of the video information and on how to prepare the statement. 
 
More information on planned activities will be communicated in due time. 
 
Thank you for your support of the IAI. 
 
Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Marcos Regis da Silva 
Executive Director 

 
1 See : https://www.iai.int/pdf/es/agreement_establishing_the_IAI_en.pdf 
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